
                                                                                                       

15th December 2023 

Things to note: 

I have had a lovely time teaching in Ruby class the last few weeks and look forward to 
seeing the children around school next term. There is an inset day on Tuesday 2nd January 

and school will reopen on Wednesday 3rd January 2024. 

For spellings, we have sent home a sheet of new phonics sounds that the children have 
been learning this term. There are some words using those sounds on the back for the 

children to practise. 

This week: 

In English, we started to learn about when to use exclamation marks and the children wrote some 
fantastic exclamation sentences. They then wrote a postcard in the role of the snail from our class 

story. When writing their postcards, the children focussed on using ‘er’ and ‘est’ suffixes. In 
Maths, we continued to learn about shapes and their properties and sorting 2D and 3D shapes. 

It was lovely to see the children dresses up on Tuesday. They had a busy day doing a range of 
activities including building a pirate den or mermaid cave. The children used great teamwork skills 

to do this using the playpod equipement. It was lovely to see how creative they were and how 
they solved problems by working together.  

We will be pulling out a raffle ticket today to see who will have the ‘Reading Star’ trophy. This can 
be kept at home for the next term. Well done to everyone who has collected raffle tickets by 

reading 5 times a week.  

Thank you for sending in party plates yesterday. The children enjoyed finishing off their Christmas 
party with a movie and their snacks. 

Here are some photos from our week. 

 



       

 


